
From: Nichols, Jim  

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 4:10 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy; Ethington, Ruth 

Cc: Wendt, Jay 
Subject: Objection to 2230 W. Broadway 

 
From telephone message: 
 
On tonight’s PC Agenda (January 11): 
 
Eva Leal, who lives across the street from the proposed project, on Lake Point Drive, objects to 
the proposal for 2230 West Broadway. She says it is just too large for the lot. 
 
She will not be able to attend the meeting. 
 
 
Jim Nichols 


